
The Evelyn Kenny Kennel and Obedience Club

Application for a Meet the Breeds Booth
Winter Conformation Show 

February 4-6, 2011

The EKKOC is proud to introduce a unique opportunity to showcase and 
highlight your beloved breed.  Participation in the Meet the Breeds component 

of our show will allow your organization to introduce your breed and its 
special attributes to the public and show community. We ask booth 

participants to decorate, organize, and present breed materials throughout 
the weekend and have representatives of the breed available for interaction 

with the public.  
Space is limited so sign-up today!

Please provide us with the following information and we will 
contact you:

Name of Breed or Rescue Club:
Name(s) of Individual(s) 
Organizing the Booth:
Contact Information:                       
Phone:
                                                             
Email:
Number of individuals you expect 
to participate in your booth?
Will someone be present at your 
booth for most of the weekend?
Number of dogs you expect to be 
participating in your booth?
Will your group be able to have a 
dog(s) available at the booth for 
most of the weekend?
Do you have technology or 
electricity needs? (Power is not 
included with booth but is available thru pre-
booking with the building. Breed groups are 
responsible for making arrangements.)

Does anyone in your group have any 
special needs or requests in 
setting up or running your booth 
(mobility concerns, etc.)
May we or members of the public 
take photographs of the booth and 
its participants?

For questions, please contact committee member, Leeza F. Prokopishyn, 
Leeza@bearspawlappies.ca or 403-241-0388.  The cost of the booth for the 



weekend is $25 which includes table, 2 chairs and booth space.  If your group 
is selected, please make cheque payable to the EKKOC. Thank you for 
participating in this event.


